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For Immediate Release 

 

Kirkwood Water Will Celebrate “Drinking Water Week” with 
Hands-On Exhibits and Demonstrations for Youth 

 
May 2018 

 
Kirkwood, Missouri:   Kirkwood Water will host a fun event for youth ages 7 to 12 to celebrate 
Drinking Water Week.  
 
Details: 

 Date: Thursday, May 10, 2018 

 Time: 2:30 to 5:00 p.m. 

 Place:  Kirkwood Community Center, Small Gym and Parking Lot, 111 S. Geyer Road 

 Who’s Invited: Everyone.  Materials and displays will be geared towards youth ages 7 to 
12 

 
Background:  For more than 40 years the American Water Works Association and its members 
have celebrated Drinking Water Week – a unique opportunity for both water professionals and 
the communities they serve to join together in recognizing the vital role water plays in our daily 
lives. Drinking Water Week is celebrated the first full week in May each year. Please join AWWA 
as we celebrate drinking water! 
 
In honor of Drinking Water Week, members of the Kirkwood Water team will be available to 
answer questions and present fun facts about our City’s distribution system. There will be 
several informational and interactive handouts and a “hands-on” display of a fire hydrant, old 
and new water mains, water service lines, pipe repair fittings, and tested water samples. 
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